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This bill is nothing but bad for law abiding Oregonians. It will do nothing to curb gun 

violence and will only embolden criminals. Turning law abiding gun owners into felons 

overnight for owning what is nothing more than plastic is outrageous. The vast 

majority of law enforcement in this state have also condemned this bill because it will 

not do anything to make Oregonians safer and will overburden their already severely 

understaffed departments. It will also negatively impact low income individuals, 

minorities, and single mothers who want to be able to protect themselves and their 

families by creating a burdensome tax on a right they should already have. Nothing 

about this bill is a win for law abiding Oregonians and I pray this unconstitutional over 

reach dies in committee. 


